
 
 
 

12 March 2018 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

Please see the attached document for information about an opportunity for pupils currently in Year 

14 to avail of a scholarship programme at Queen’s University Belfast in partnership with Lloyds 

Banking Group.  

This is only available to pupils currently holding offers to study at Queen’s from September 2018 and 

who meet the eligibility criteria listed in the attached document.  

 

Kind regards, 

GCS Careers Department  

 


